

CITY OF WASILLA

290 E. HERNING AVE.
WASILLA, ALASKA 99654-7091
PHONE: (907) 373-9050
FAX: (907) 373-0788

COUNCIL MEMORANDUM NO. 92-71

From:

Mayor Stein

Date:

July 9, 1992

Re:

Attorney Opinion - Mayor' Salary

Council is asking for a second opinion on Mr. Deuser's 1991 comments on the reduction of the Mayor's salary should a City Manager plan be adopted. Staff has researched and determined that no written opinion was drafted at that time.

In order for Council to get the second opinion it was felt that it might be helpful if Mr. Deuser set out the issues in writing.

His opinion is attached.

John C. Stein, Mayor